
Animal care and use statement 

All animal experiments were conducted in agreement with Association for Research in 

Vision and Ophthalmology statement for use of animals in ophthalmic and vision 

research, and Charlie Norwood VA Medical Center Animal Care and Use Committee 

(ACORP#15–04–080). 


